
KILLEEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Resolution to Recognize October 2025 as 
Principals Month in Killeen ISD

WHEREAS, principals are entrusted with our most valuable resource – our next generation of leaders; 
and 

WHEREAS, these students are our promise for the future, and it is critical that they receive a rigorous 
and well-rounded education; and 

WHEREAS, principals are expected to be educational leaders, disciplinarians, community builders, 
spokespersons, budget analysts, and guardians of policy mandates and initiatives; and 

WHEREAS, principals set the academic tone for their schools and work collaboratively with teachers to 
set performance objectives and maintain high curriculum standards. 

NOW, THEREFORE, the Board of Trustees of the Killeen Independent School District does hereby 
resolve that October 2025 will be recognized as Principals Month throughout the District. The Board 
also encourages students, staff, and parents to acknowledge the important role principals play in 
ensuring that every child has access to a high-quality education. 

PASSED AND APPROVED, this 9th day of September 2025.
 

KILLEEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

________________________________________
Brett E. Williams, President
Board of Trustees

ATTEST:

________________________________________
Brenda Adams, Secretary
Board of Trustees


